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October 19,1995
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Mail Stop PI-37
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: River Bend Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458
License No. NPF-47
Correction to the 60-day response letter to GL 95-07

File Nos.: G9.5, G9.33.4 I

RBF1-95-0252
RBG-42087

Gentlemen:

Entergy Operation's letter RBF1-95-0240, dated October 11,1995, communicated our intent to
implement the recommendations of Generic Letter 95-07 at River Bend on the schedule proposed
in the letter,

The letter incorrectly stated that the 180-day response would be provided on April 16,1996.
Instead, Entergy Operations will provide River Bend's 180-day response on February 13,1996, as
requested by the generic letter. We regret this error.
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Ifyou have any questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. T. W. Gates at |
(504) 381-4866.

Sincerely,
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Correction,to the 60-day response letter on Generic Letter 95-07 i
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cc: hir. David L. Wigginton
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

i

l1555 OWFN 1311-2 1

Rockville, hlD 20859 |

|

NRC Resident inspector
P.O. Box 1051 |

St. Francisville, LA 70775 |

U S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV |
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 )
Arlington, TX 76011 |
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